
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Improvement to our Outside Caterpillars Environment 

 
 
 
In the near future we will be working to improve the outside area for our Caterpillars, which 
includes Health and Safety measures.  In order to keep this area safe for children to use, you 
will no longer be able to leave your pushchairs or bikes in our playground when you drop your 
child off.  However, you can leave them AT YOUR OWN RISK locked up (you will need to 
purchase your own lock) on the other side of the fence, either near (but not obstructing) the 
reception entrance or the main gate into Caterpillars.   
 
 
Thank you for you co-operation and support in making our outside area safe for your child. 
   
 
                                    
Mrs Weaver and Mrs Hodkin. 
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